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  UnInstaller 3 David Warren,Valda Hilley,1995 Uninstaller 3.0 offers Windows
users the ability to remove unwanted files from their computer, thereby
increasing hard disk capacity. This easy-to-read book includes value added
features in the form of cross-references to relative topics within the book
as well as definitions and tips for the beginner. A troubleshooting section
is included.
  Uninstalling Windows Applications James W. McCord,1995 This definitive
guide shows how Windows application uninstallation can be done without the
aid of third-party utilities. It also provides detailed information on how to
uninstall the most popular types of applications from Microsoft, Lotus, etc.,
and shows how to avoid the common pitfalls associated with deleting files
that may be shared by several applications.
  The Complete Idiot's Guide to Fixing Your #$%@ PC Michael Miller,1999
Explains how to troubleshoot hardware conflicts, repair Internet connections,
resurrect deleted files, recover from system crashes, repair damaged disks,
and unfreeze a frozen system
  PCs Just the Steps For Dummies Nancy C. Muir,2009-02-18 If you’re looking
for step-by-step instructions for learning a PC, PCs Just The Steps For
Dummies, 2nd Edition, has exactly what you need. Author Nancy Muir knows how
to get PC beginners up to speed in a hurry, the fun and easy way. No lengthy
theory here; Just the Steps For Dummies books focus on the steps necessary to
accomplish key tasks. From the most basic things like turning on your PC and
setting the date and time to setting up and using a wireless network, you’ll
find simple steps that lead to great results. You learn how to: Set up your
computer Work with the Start menu Navigate Windows Vista View the contents of
a drive with Windows Explorer Create a password Play movies with Windows
Media Player Set up your Internet connection Send and receive e-mail Browse
the Web with Internet Explorer Work with sound and video Set up a wired
Ethernet network Troubleshoot problems with hardware Run Windows Update, and
many more common PC tasks It’s easy to find what you want to know, because
every chapter lists the tasks it covers and the page on which each can be
found. Tasks are presented with numbered steps and plenty of illustrations
that show you what you should be seeing on your screen. PCs Just The Steps
For Dummies, 2nd Edition gets you going with that new PC in no time, and it’s
a great reference to keep handy.
  Windows XP in 10 Simple Steps or Less Bill Hatfield,Bradley L.
Jones,2003-11-04 If you need Windows XP solutions fast, then this book is for
you-whether you're new to Windows XP or you need help dealing with the
applications that come with it. Open the book and you'll discover clear,
easy-to-follow instructions for more than 250 key Windows XP tasks, each
presented in ten quick steps-or less. Easy-to-navigate pages, lots of screen
shots, and to-the-point directions guide you through every common (and not-
so-common) Windows XP challenge-and help you get more done in less time. *
Each solution is ten steps-or less-to help you get the job done fast * Self-
contained two-page spreads deliver the answers you need-without flipping
pages * A no-fluff approach focuses on helping you achieve results * A
resource packed with useful and fun ways to get the most out of Windows XP
  Software Engineering Research, Management and Applications Roger
Lee,2009-01-29 The 6th ACIS International Conference on Software Engineering,
Research, Management and Applications (SERA 2008) was held in Prague in the
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Czech Republic on August 20 – 22. SERA ’08 featured excellent theoretical and
practical contributions in the areas of formal methods and tools,
requirements engineering, software process models, communication systems and
networks, software quality and evaluation, software engineering, networks and
mobile computing, parallel/distributed computing, software testing, reuse and
metrics, database retrieval, computer security, software architectures and
modeling. Our conference officers selected the best 17 papers from those
papers accepted for presentation at the conference in order to publish them
in this volume. The papers were chosen based on review scores submitted by
members or the program committee, and underwent further rounds of rigorous
review.
  Windows Server 2008 Inside Out William Stanek,2008-02-27 Learn how to
conquer Windows Server 2008—from the inside out! Designed for system
administrators, this definitive resource features hundreds of timesaving
solutions, expert insights, troubleshooting tips, and workarounds for
administering Windows Server 2008—all in concise, fast-answer format. You
will learn how to perform upgrades and migrations, automate deployments,
implement security features, manage software updates and patches, administer
users and accounts, manage Active Directory directory services, and more.
With INSIDE OUT, you’ll discover the best and fastest ways to perform core
administrative tasks, with an award-winning format that makes it easy to find
exactly the tips, troubleshooting solutions, and workarounds you need. Plus,
the companion CD comes packed with a fully searchable eBook and more than 100
timesaving tools and scripts. With INSIDE OUT, you get all muscle and no
fluff! For customers who purchase an ebook version of this title,
instructions for downloading the CD files can be found in the ebook.
  SMS 2 Administration Mike Lubanski,Darshan Doshi,2000 Michael Lubanski and
Darshan Doshi, who have implemented one of the largest rollouts of SMS in a
production environment, call upon their years of experience with SMS to
demystify its complexities in SMS 2 Administration. Combining Mr. Lubanski's
and Mr. Doshi's real-world knowledge with that of other systems management
experts, this book provides practical advice on, and recommendations for,
dealing with SMS administration. From concept and design through
installation, configuration, security, usage and troubleshooting, SMS 2
Administration is a reference guide that uses realistic scenarios to help you
make sense of SMS's sometimes confusing issues. With this book, not only will
you understand SMS, you'll be able to deploy and maintain an SMS system in
your own environment.
  OCR National Level 2 in IT Jenny Lawson,2005 The only book written to match
the OCR National Level 2 in IT This is the only book available that
completely matches the specifications for this new qualification. It provides
students with everything they need to complete the award and fully covers all
the assessment objectives. Covers the 4 mandatory units and 4 optional units
so students have all they need to pass in one book. Full colour and written
in clear, accessible language to motivate students at this level. Simple
reinforcement exercises ensure that the theory covered in the text is clear
in the students' mind. Features of the book include: Go out and try -
research to encourage students to gain practical experience. Case Study -
real-life situations that highlight Issues. All case studies include
questions to ensure that students fully understand the problems and
solutions. Assessment Activities - activities that cover all of the
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assessment objectives in each unit. End of chapter revision page - a series
of summary points reinforcing the important knowledge and understanding that
students should have.
  Windows Server 2012 Inside Out William Stanek,2013-01-15 Dive in—and
discover how to really put Windows Server 2012 to work! This supremely
organized reference packs the details you need to plan and manage a Windows
Server 2012 implementation—including hundreds of timesaving solutions,
troubleshooting tips, and workarounds. Learn how the experts tackle Windows
Server 2012—and challenge yourself to new levels of mastery. Topics include:
Managing Windows Server 2012 systems Storage and file systems TCP/IP
networking DHCP and DNS Active Directory Group Policy Security and access
Troubleshooting hardware Performance monitoring and tuning Backup and
recovery
  PCs For Dummies Dan Gookin,2011-02-09 Over the 15 years since the first
edition of PCs For Dummies, PCs have become immensely faster and more
powerful. They have also sprouted new and wondrous capabilities at a dizzying
pace. This 11th Edition of the all-time bestselling PC guide has been
polished and honed to deliver everything you need to know about your twenty-
first-century PC — from what plugs into what to adjusting your monitor to
burning DVDs, and much more. Whether you want to go online, install a
firewall, live the digital life, or finally get a handle on the whole
computer software concept, this fun, plain-English handbook is here to answer
all your questions PC questions. You'll find out why Windows Vista is the way
to go and how to use it to get everywhere else. And, you'll pick up Web and
email tricks and learn about all the new levels of PC security. Discover how
to: Set up your PC Use Vista menus Store your stuff on Memory Cards Record
live TV Download digital photos Connect to a wireless network Explore the
Internet safely Print perfect documents, photos, and more Use your PC as the
new hub of your digital world Complete with helpful hints on how to avoid
beginner mistakes, a list of extras and accessories you may want for your PC,
and insider tips from a PC guru. PCs for Dummies, 11th Edition is the one PC
accessory you can't do without.
  Information Technology Ingrid Koreneff,Kerry Sims-McLean,2005
  Windows Server 2016: Installing & Configuring William Stanek,2016-10-25 The
in-depth, authoritative reference for intermediate to advanced IT
professionals. Solutions, workarounds, tips and insights for IT pros working
with Windows Server 2016. This exhaustive and comprehensive work provides a
deep dive into the operating system that will teach you how to squeeze every
last bit of power and make the most of the features and programs available.
Inside this superbly organized guide, packed with expert advice, you'll find
hundreds of timesaving solutions for installing, configuring, managing, and
maintaining Windows Server 2016. Topics covered in this book include:
Planning server deployments Building enterprise solutions Designing for high
availability Deploying Full-Server and Server Core Deploying Nano Server and
Windows Containers Managing Boot Configuration Data Hacking the Registry
Configuring roles and features Managing server binaries Selecting hardware
components Managing and troubleshooting hardware Performing diagnostics and
troubleshooting Configuring event forwarding Tracking server health and
performance Optimizing server performance And much, much more!! This book,
Installing & Configuring Windows Server 2016, is designed to be used with
other volumes in the Tech Artisans Library, which together provide a
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definitive resource for all of the core features and enhancements in Windows
Server 2016. Windows Server expert William Stanek doesn’t just show you the
steps you need to follow, he tells you how features work, why you would want
to configure them, and how you can optimize them to meet your needs. Windows
Server 2016 is Microsoft’s most powerful, versatile and fully featured
operating system yet. Get this book and the others in the Tech Artisans
Library to conquer it from the inside out.
  Turbo Windows(r) - the Ultimate PC Speed Up Guide Liz Cornwell,André
Coolfix,2011-11-07 Having to deal with a slow and unresponsive computer is
aproblem faced by millions of computer users. The reason for that is simple -
Windows computers tend to slow down with time and use. As a result, they
becomea pain in the neck to use. But a slow computer can be fixed and Turbo
Windows- The Ultimate PC Speed Up Guide is the book that will teach you how
to do it. Turbo Windows - The Ultimate PC Speed Up Guide will teachyou how
to: Perform essential PC maintenance Troubleshoot common computer problems
Fix Windows errors, crashes, and freeze-ups Upgrade your hardware Apply
advanced Windows tweaks Speed up Internet connection And more... Turbo
Windows - The Ultimate PC Speed Up Guide is the onlybook that is written for
both novice and more experienced computer users. Itprovides easy to follow
computer speedup and maintenance instructions writtenin plain English. This
makes the book invaluable for less experienced users.With the help of Turbo
Windows even computer novices will be able to speed uptheir PCs by simply
following the instructions. Moreover, the book explains howWindows computers
work and why they should be optimized. With this book, your sluggish
Windows(r) will become TurboWindows(r) and you will achieve the ultimate
speed and performance gain.
  PC Technician Street Smarts James Pyles,2006-12-13 Develop the skills you
need in the real world Hit the ground running with the street-smart training
you'll find in this practical book. Using a year in the life approach, it
gives you an inside look at the common responsibilities of PC Technicians,
with key information organized around the actual day-to-day tasks, scenarios,
and challenges you'll face in the field. This valuable training tool is
loaded with hands-on, step-by-step exercises covering all phases of a PC
Technician's job, including: Installing hardware and software Maintaining
hardware and software Installing and upgrading operating systems and networks
Installing and upgrading security systems An invaluable study tool This no-
nonsense book also covers the common tasks that CompTIA expects all of its A+
certification candidates to know how to perform. So whether you're preparing
for certification or seeking practical skills to break into the field, you'll
find the instruction you need, including: Installing or replacing a power
supply Installing or replacing a laptop hard drive Upgrading Windows(r) 2000
to Windows(r) XP Scanning for and removing viruses Installing printer drivers
Troubleshooting your network The Street Smarts series is designed to help
current or aspiring IT professionals put their certification to work for
them. Full of practical, real world scenarios, each book features actual
tasks from the field and then offers step-by-step exercises that teach the
skills necessary to complete those tasks. And because the exercises are based
upon exam objectives from leading technology certifications, each Street
Smarts book can be used as a lab manual for certification prep.
  Practical Linux System Administration Kenneth Hess,2023-04-18 This
essential guide covers all aspects of Linux system administration, from user
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maintenance, backups, filesystem housekeeping, storage management, and
network setup to hardware and software troubleshooting and some application
management. It's both a practical daily reference manual for sysadmins and IT
pros and a handy study guide for those taking Linux certification exams.
You'll turn to it frequently, not only because of the sheer volume of
valuable information it provides but because of the real-world examples
within and the clear, useful way the information is presented. With this book
at your side, you'll be able to: Install Linux and perform initial setup
duties, such as connecting to a network Navigate the Linux filesystem via the
command line Install software from repositories and source and satisfy
dependencies Set permissions on files and directories Create, modify, and
remove user accounts Set up networking Format and mount filesystems Perform
basic troubleshooting on hardware and software Create and manage logical
volumes Work with SELinux Manage a firewall and iptables Shut down, reboot,
and recover a system Perform backups and restores
  Laptops For Dummies Dan Gookin,2009-02-25 Laptops For Dummies, 3rd Edition
shows you how to use your laptop to its fullest potential, from how to
purchase a laptop and what to do when you first open the box to how to keep
your laptop safe and running smoothly. You will discover how to choose and
purchase the right laptop for you, how to set up and maintain your laptop,
customize user accounts, adding your laptop to networks, printing, and
connecting to the Internet. In this updated and revised edition, find
information about synchronizing with the desktop, coordinating email pickup
between two machines, remote access to the desktop, networking, power
management, storage, and especially laptop security. You’ll find out how to:
Navigate all your laptop’s components Use keyboard shortcuts and a mouse
Organize and manage files and accounts Print files and add your laptop to a
network Properly equip your laptop carrying case with tools and resources
Manage the power supply Add software tools to synchronize and update files
between a laptop, a PDA, and a desktop or office server In addition to the
basics, find lists of ten battery tips and tricks, ten handy laptop
accessories, and ten things you should keep in your laptop carrying case in
Laptops for Dummies, 3rd Edition, a convenient and handy guide!
  Mac OS X Leopard: The Missing Manual David Pogue,2007-12-07 With Leopard,
Apple has unleashed the greatest version of Mac OS X yet, and David Pogue is
back with another meticulous Missing Manual to cover the operating system
with a wealth of detail. The new Mac OS X 10.5, better known as Leopard, is
faster than its predecessors, but nothing's too fast for Pogue and this
Missing Manual. It's just one of reasons this is the most popular computer
book of all time. Mac OS X: The Missing Manual, Leopard Edition is the
authoritative book for Mac users of all technical levels and experience. If
you're new to the Mac, this book gives you a crystal-clear, jargon-free
introduction to the Dock, the Mac OS X folder structure, and the Mail
application. There are also mini-manuals on iLife applications such as
iMovie, iDVD, and iPhoto, and a tutorial for Safari, Mac's web browser. This
Missing Manual is amusing and fun to read, but Pogue doesn't take his subject
lightly. Which new Leopard features work well and which do not? What should
you look for? What should you avoid? Mac OS X: The Missing Manual, Leopard
Edition offers an objective and straightforward instruction for using:
Leopard's totally revamped Finder Spaces to group your windows and organize
your Mac tasks Quick Look to view files before you open them The Time
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Machine, Leopard's new backup feature Spotlight to search for and find
anything in your Mac Front Row, a new way to enjoy music, photos, and videos
Enhanced Parental Controls that come with Leopard Quick tips for setting up
and configuring your Mac to make it your own There's something new on
practically every page of this new edition, and David Pogue brings his
celebrated wit and expertise to every one of them. Mac's brought a new cat to
town and Mac OS X: The Missing Manual, Leopard Edition is a great new way to
tame it.
  Computer Programming J.B. Dixit,2007
  Special Edition Using Microsoft Windows Ed Bott,2000 Bott zeroes in on
topics, tools and techniques that help intermediate-advanced Windows users
become more productive with their PCs. He covers the most important new
technologies in this Windows upgrade for consumers, including MP3 audio,
cable modems, home networking, scanners and digital cameras, and system
utilities. Two-color interior.
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